

Board of Directors

Arva Moore Parks Chair

Wayne "Chip" Withers Vice-Chair

> Doug Jolly Secretary

Venny Torre

Ramona Busot

Lyan Fernandez

Cristina Mas

Albert Menendez

Jim Murphy

Doug Parker

Rafacl Penalver

Aurelia Reinhardt

Laura Russo

Jeannett Slesnick

Marie Vacca

Dona Spain Historical Resources Director City of Coral Gables

George Kakouris
Founding Chairman

Director Christine Rupp February 27, 2014

Mayor Jim Cason Vice-Mayor Bill Kerdyk Commissioner Pat Keon Commissioner Vince Lago Commissioner Frank Quesada

Dear Mayor, Vice-Mayor and Commissioners:

The Coral Gables Museum requests a grant in the amount of \$100,000 for Fiscal Year 2014.

It has been our great pride and pleasure to see the Museum develop into the cultural center of the City Beautiful, embraced by residents, visitors, educational and international institutions and the corporate community. The Coral Gables Museum celebrates the civic arts of architecture, urban design and planning, sustainable development and preservation and of course, the local history and heritage of those disciplines. With our mission and associated exhibitions and programs, we essentially celebrate all things Coral Gables.

We thank you for your consideration of this request and your commitment to the success of the Coral Gables Museum.

Sincerely,

Arva Moore Parks

Low Moore The

Chairman

Board of Directors

285 Aragon Avenue Coral Gables, FL 33134

305-603-8067

info@coralgablesmuseum.org